#### Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Cydraddoldeb, Llywodraeth Leol a Chymunedau

### **National Assembly for Wales**

Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee

### 12 December 2017

# Dear Colleague

## Inquiry into making the economy work for people on low incomes

Further to my email of 24 November, the Welsh Government has now published its economic action plan.

As mentioned in my email the Committee wants your views on this plan, as well as any further views or developments on the inquiry's terms of reference since we last took evidence from you. This is to ensure that our scrutiny remains up to date and relevant, ahead of reporting on the inquiry.

As you know, unfortunately the Committee's planned evidence session with the Cabinet Secretary was postponed. We will be taking evidence from the Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport and the Minister for Welsh Language and Lifelong Learning on the inquiry on **Thursday 25 January**, after which we will report on our findings.

We would therefore be grateful if you could respond with your views on the economic plan, and any further developments, by **Monday 15 January.** 

Yours sincerely,

5 ohn

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.



0300 200 6565